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EPCES Circular No. 426 January 6, 2023

Dear Member (s)

Dear Sir/Madam,

Department of Commerce is seeking information about the transactions happened
through Special Rupee Vostro Account opened by the banks interested in having Rupee
Settlement Mechanism as per RBI Guideline dated 11th July, 2022.

Those exporters, who have been able to utilize the Special Rupee Vostro Account for
exports to Russia or the other countries such as Sri Lanka and Maldives may kindly share
their details in the following format:

S.No. Company Name E-Mail Contact No.

The aforesaid information may please be shared by the closing time of 9th of January,
2023 so that the same can be compiled and sent to the Department of Commerce.

Regards,

With warm regards,

Team, EPCES
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